
 

 

 
May 30, 2023 
 
 
Dear Green Mountain Care Board and Health Care Advocate Policy Teams: 
 
We are in receipt of your letter dated May 22, 2023 formally informing OneCare Vermont (“OneCare”) that the Green 
Mountain Care Board (“GMCB”) determined OneCare’s performance has varied substantially from its FY23 budget. 
While we do not agree with the Board’s determination and also have deep concerns about the process that preceded it, 
OneCare nonetheless requests that the GMCB modify its approval of OneCare’s budget in a manner that reflects exactly 
the revised budget that OneCare submitted on March 31, 2023.  Since OneCare has complied at every step with the 
GMCB’s final budget order, including all conditions imposed therein, OneCare sees no reasonable basis for budget 
adjustments beyond or in addition to the revised budget it timely submitted on March 31, 2023. 
 
Respectfully,  
 

 
Abraham Berman 
Interim CEO, OneCare Vermont 


